
 
 
Date: 20-05-2022 
 
To,             
Listing Compliance Department 
BSE Limited 
Department of Corporate Services 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,         
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400001     
  

Sub:  Intimation of the Meeting of the Board of Directors of Vistar Amar Limited 
(the “Company”) on Monday 30th May, 2022 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
This is to inform you that Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company will be held on 
Monday, 30th May, 2022 at 05:00 p.m. at the Registered Office of the Company situated at 
Plot - A4, APMC - MAFCO Yard, Sector 18, Vashi, Navi Mumbai – 400703 inter-alia to 
consider, approve and take on record Audited Financial Results for the quarter and year 
ended March 31, 2022, amongst other matters. 
 
Further to our notice dated 31st March, 2022 relating to intimation of closure of trading 
window for dealing in Equity Shares of Vistar Amar Limited shall remain closed for the 
Designated Persons and their immediate relatives till the conclusion of 48 Hours after the 
declaration of Audited Financial Results of the Company for the quarter and year ended 
March 31, 2022. The said notice is also available at Company’s website at 
www.vistaramar.com. 
 
Kindly take the above information on your records and oblige. 
 

 


